
City of White Plains Department of Parking  

Notice to Current Parking Permit Holders 

Temporary Modification of Permit Renewal 

Requirements at Locations with a Wait List 

 

At parking locations with a waiting list, 

current permit holders with a permit that 

expires on March 31, 2020 who do not 

need to park in April 2020 and do not 

wish to purchase an April 2020 permit 

will not be required to purchase an April 

2020 permit to maintain their permit 

purchasing privileges. However, permits 

must be renewed for the period 

beginning May 1, 2020. 


